
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  

 

 

 

On behalf of the Inter Tribal Council of Arizona (ITCA),  
we join everyone in expressing our deep concern for the San Carlos 

Apache Tribe due to the Watch Wildfire.  
 

ITCA exists to serve our 21 Member Tribes and this has been our 

mission since 1952. We will continue to accept donations of needed 

items at the ITCA building for anyone that has items to send to the 

families affected by the Watch Wildfire.  

 
The ITCA building is open daily and donations of needed items can 

be dropped off on any weekday between 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 
 

If a different drop off time is needed, please call the ITCA main 

office line at 602.258.4822 to schedule.  
  

ITCA 21 Member Tribes  

“Standing Shoulder to Shoulder Since 1952” 

  

 

 

 

 


